Minidoka County School District

Certification Renewal Incentive
December 16, 2019

Each year we have a few teachers and certified staff who procrastinate getting their
certification renewal in to the State in a timely manner. After discussing this issue in the past
the Board agreed to reimburse certified staff who submitted their certification renewal to the
State before the end of the school year so that we received it before the start of this year.

| am recommending that the Board once again authorize the reimbursement of certified staff
the cost of renewing their Idaho State certification, provided they share documentation with
the District Service Center that the renewal was submitted to the prior to May 1, 2020.

Respectfully Submitted,

enneth Cox, Ph.D.
Superintendent



